
Pine Lake Township Board Meeting 

March 6th, 2019 

 Meeting called to order, members present:   Bob, Ken, Tim and Sue 
 

 Committee Reports: 
 February Minutes were read, Bob made a motion to approve and Tim seconded the motion. 

Motion carried.    
 Treasurer’s report was read, Tim made a motion to approve and Bob seconded the motion. Motion 

carried. 
 

 Old Business: None 
 New Business:  
 Bob made a motion to for-go the annual newsletter this year and to get a Facebook or web site set up 

for township communication with residents.  
 Options for 2019 levy amounts were discussed along with the additional fire contract amounts from 

Perham this year and New York Mills next year. Ken gave a review of our fund balances and does not 
think a raise in the levy is necessary at this time. A re-mix of the fund allocations may be a better option. 
This will be discussed additionally at the Annual Meeting.  

 Upcoming events; Annual Meeting and election scheduled for March 12th 
 Adjourn 

 Bob made a motion to adjourn, Tim seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 


